
 

 

Feedback: Special Departmental Bargaining Council 

meeting - 22 July 2021 
 

Departmental policies 

The employer requested a special DBC meeting to table the following draft departmental policies: 

Computing asset replacement, Enterprise content management, Information security, IT infrastructure, 

Mobile device, Internet and intranet, Security organisation, Classification and System application 

development. 

 

Labour discovered that the policies were already approved by the EXCO before these could be consulted 

at DBC level. The PSA demanded that the employer should withdraw the approval and consult labour 

appropriately in terms of the GPSSBC governance rules. The employer apologised and requested to 

engage its principals to rectify the omission. The employer committed to provide feedback through the 

administrator before the next DBC. Members will be updated on developments. 

 

The PSA wants to take this opportunity to wish all employees who are unwell owing to COVID-19 a safe 

and speedy recovery. 

 

 

GENERAL MANAGER 

 

FOR PSA MEMBERS: DEPARTMENT OF SCIENCE AND INNOVATION 
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